
FRIENDS FOR LIFE SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 
 This scholarship is given this year in memory of our friend, Diane Peterson. This 

scholarship is open to all seniors at Pe Ell High School who plan to further their education in an 

academic or vocational institute. 

 

 Each student must complete a letter of application that includes the following and submit 

it by May 1. 

 

1. A brief history of yourself, including hobbies and interests. 

 

2. Your future career goals 

 

3. A person who inspired you and/or been a role model in your life and why. 

 

4. What school or institute you plan on attending and why. 

 

5. Any participation in community and school activities 

 

6. Any special accomplishment that you are proud of. 

 

7. If you are awarded this scholarship a thank you note and a copy of your registration 

should be sent prior to receiving any funds.  

 

 

Applications can be turned into: 

Keith Shepherd, Pe Ell School. 

 

 


